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Missionaries to the Fiji Islands

“And he said unto them, Go ye into all the world, and preach the
gospel to every creature.” Mark 16:15 KJV

February 2024 - Prayer Letter
Greetings pastors, prayer partners & friends,

The New Year brought a whirlwind of events! On New Year’s morning at 1:30, Josh flew out of New York
to Singapore to be the best man in the wedding of Brother Pau, one of our pastors-in-training from Fiji.
En route to Singapore, he had a 24 hour hour layover in Doha, Qatar, where he had the opportunity to
preach and present our ministry in a Baptist church. This church graciously took care of him, and we
rejoice they took us on for support! While in Singapore, Josh had the opportunity to preach at Asian
Grace Baptist Church on Sunday before starting the 18 hour flight back to the USA. It was a tiring trip
around the world, but a great blessing to see what the Lord is doing in Qatar and Singapore.

Frances and the kids drove down from Connecticut to meet Josh in South Carolina where we had our {
first meeting of the year. From there, we traveled to Florida, Louisiana, and Texas for meetings. We thank {\ .
the Lord for safety through all the miles. We have a busy schedule ahead, including four missions A
conferences in four states: Maryland, Connecticut, Pennsylvania and Virginia. Please be in prayer for us
as we finish our furlough. We will be returning to Fiji May 6th.

We are thankful the work in Fiji is ongoing. We have been in touch with Josh’s family to organize some
upcoming events for the rest of the year. May - Junior Camp / August - Youth Camp /

October - “Hope for Fiji Crusades” with Evangelist Chris Miller

Please join us in praying for these events, that the Lord would use them to see many people in Fiji saved
and added to the local churches.

We are planning to ship a crate back to Fiji with Bibles, tracts, discipleship literature, camp supplies, and
some personal items. The costs of shipping a crate has increased significantly in the last few years. If you
would like to give toward this project, we are raising $7,000 to cover the crate cost, ministry items,
and shipping. You can mark the gift “DAKU CRATE” and send it to the address below at Central
Missionary Clearinghouse if you would like to give specifically to this project.

We are humbled and privileged when we consider the
blessing we have to serve in God’s great work of missions.
Thank you for partnering with us in this work. May the Lord
find us faithful!

In His happy service,
Josh, Frances, Mikayah & Josh Jr.

Join our private Facebook group for more pictures and
videos of our ministry: www.fb.com/groups/jfdaku

i Berean Baptist Church - Doha, Qatar

EMAIL jfdaku@gmail.com | PHONE 814-312-6062 | WEB www.jfdaku.com

SENDING CHURCH Fairfax Baptist Temple 6401 Missionary Lane Fairfax Station, VA 22039
SUPPORT Central Missionary Clearinghouse P.O.Box 219228 Houston, TX 77218-9228



